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Subject:  Notification of Production Reduction in the Extrusion System and 

Organizational Restructuring 
 
To:   Investors and Stakeholders 
 
Thai Poly Acrylic Public Company Limited would like to inform that, according to the resolution of 
the Board of Directors’ Meeting No. 3/2025 held on June 18, 2025, and with the aim of ensuring 
long-term business sustainability, the company has resolved to reduce production activities in 
the Extrusion system. This strategic move is intended to place greater focus on the core business 
in the Casting product segment. 
 
This decision has been made with a strong commitment to transparency and fairness, ensuring 
the company can operate sustainably while minimizing the impact on employees. The reduction 
in production capacity for the Extrusion system will take effect starting from July 2025. 
 
In line with this strategic shift, the company will proceed with an organizational restructuring to 
align with its core mission and to ensure long-term value for all stakeholders. This decision has 
been carefully considered by both the Board of Directors and executive management. 
 
Should you have any further inquiries, please contact our Investor Relations Department at +66 
(0)2 889 8720 ext. 704. 
 
We sincerely appreciate your continued understanding and support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dr. Surajin Tappanchai 
Managing Director 
Thai Poly Acrylic Public Company Limited 


